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To Directors and Officers
McKownville Improvement Association

Please vote at the Fire House next Tuesday night, June 15,

Our present Fire House is not adequate; the floor structure will
not support the heavy trucks now in use and there has been some criticlem
by the New York State Board of Fire Underwriters.

Fred Abele, Frank Casatelli, Bob Perry and other members of the
McKownville Fire Department have been working on this problem for
several years. The proposed bullding is needed 1f the community is
to recelve adequate fire protection and continue to qualify for low
fire insurance rates. I bellieve residents of McKownville snd owners
of commercial property here should support this proposal because it
1s necessary and will benefit this community. And, more important,
in recognition of the many hours that the voluuteer firemen have

spent in training, servicing equipment, arranging for mutual aid,

President, McKownville
Improvement Association

and in other service to this community.
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